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Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: BUENA VISTA LANDFILL GAS POWER PROJECT

Members of the Board:

On December 14, 1999, your Board directed Public Works to return today with a
final recommendation regarding the operational structure for the Buena Vista Landfill Gas Power
Project. At that time we indicated that the County’s development consultant, Brown, Vence and
Associates (BVA) had submitted an alternate proposal to operate this project as a joint venture with
the County. Project structure options and the BVA proposal are still under review by Public Works
and the County Administrative Office.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors defer consideration of this
item to February 15, 2000.

Yours truly,

w JOHN A. FANTHAM ”
Director of Public Works
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